
 

 

 

May 25, 2018 

Dear Ms. Phillips, 

This is in response to our communications regarding the desire of the Negril Rotary Club to provide support for 

education in the area of Negril, Jamaica.  I write to support your efforts.  I am willing to support your efforts to 

provide professional development to educators in the region in the following ways. 

1. Continue to communicate with you and others about specific ways that Western Carolina University 

can assist in your goals. 

2. Assist with the recruitment and coordination of WCU faculty to provide requested professional 

development. 

Specifically, WCU faculty members who have knowledge of education in Jamaica, who have taught credit courses 

in Jamaica, and who have participated in workshops on the island have indicated that they are supportive of local 

efforts and would be willing to provide professional development in the future without cost if expenses, (i.e., 

travel, lodging, and food), were provided.   

Respectfully yours, 

 

Dale Carpenter,  

Professor and Director of WCU Programs in Jamaica 

carpenter@wcu.edu 

 


